Elderly reminded to take precautionary
measures during cold spell

Attention Duty Announcers, Radio and TV Stations:

Please broadcast the following special announcement immediately, and
repeat it at frequent intervals:

With the approach of cold weather, the Social Welfare Department (SWD)
reminds the elderly to take precautionary measures during the cold spell.
Relatives, friends and neighbours are encouraged to show concern and care for
the health of frail elderly persons, particularly those living alone. Those
in need may call the SWD hotline at 2343 2255 for assistance.
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